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Ms. Knutti, please find below our public comment on the issue of the possible expansion of
Juniper Ridge Landfill. For purposes of concise comment, I will say that for several years my
husband and I have sat in meetings with our Indigenous neighbors further north on this issue.
From complaints about PFAS remediation and potential harm via down river flow to the
allowance of unregulated out of State waste on site we've added our voice several times as
people who are fellow river dwellers who understand the issues. We know the Casella
company has not received any real sign of public support for this expansion. Our neighbors
were truly terrified by the uncontrolled burn which occurred there and are afraid more land for
them means more and bigger dangerous events. A friend of ours personally reported physical
symptoms. We have found their reports to be concerning and persuasive. 
Linda R. Harrell
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